
                      LEGAL NOTICE

Notice is Hereby Given that the Town of Redfield will not be liable for any damage to vehicles and/or personal property, including mailboxes that are within the Town’s right of way during the process of plowing and removing snow.

                             	Dated: November 17, 2020
                              	By Order of the Town Board
                              	Susan Hough, Town Clerk
                             	Russell Montieth, Superintendent of Highways
